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We are right in the middle of the harvest months, and though the winter and holiday season are still a 
ways away, we look forward to closing the year by welcoming new things, such as the fresh-off-the-press 
Cheong Seong Gyeong and Pyeong Hwa Gyeong, and, at last, the opening of the International Peace 
Educational Center in Las Vegas! 
 
Here is what we have to look ahead to for what promises to be an exciting, groundbreaking and 
inspirational end of year: 
 
This week, we had our leaders’ meeting in New York, during which we heard from Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
about the availability of the new Holy Scriptures: the Cheong Seong Gyeong and the Pyeong Hwa 
Gyeong. For a life-changing, hope-inspiring study and an experience of the power of God’s Word, make 
sure to get your copies, and consider also that these can be the ultimate Christmas gift for your loved 
ones! 
 
Dr. Kim is collecting testimonies from those who would like to share their inspiration from the Cheong 
Seong Gyeong and Pyeong Hwa Gyeong Holy Scriptures. Stories like these can encourage True Mother 
with the everlasting impact of True Father’s words. Share your story here, today! 
 
The most exciting news of all is that True Mother will be coming to America in December! Around 
Christmas time, True Mother will be in Las Vegas for several exciting programs, the first of which will be 
the grand opening of the International Peace Education Center on December 20. We would like to thank 
everyone who offered donations toward the construction of this education and revival facility, and we 
encourage you to attend in December! Donations will still be accepted until December 20, at which time 
we would like to present True Mother with the effort that we made internationally to participate in the 
building of the Peace Center. 
 
 


